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Subject: This weekend's Camp.

Dear Saints

This is a friendly reminder to all those who intend to go to this weekend's prophetic camp at La Bri, Franschhoek, to promptly pay your
fees to Ina Viljoen.

Ina has commitments to supply the necessary funds to the caterers for the food for the weekend - and would like to have the cash
available asap.

Looking forward to seeing you at the camp. As usual, the Lord has something special in mind for each one of us!

Eben Swart



